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Atkins, Caelan

From: Louise Roulston 
Sent: 31 March 2023 09:10
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind proposal 

Categories: Consultation Respone

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
If you care for the environment including many rare species (ie our regular flocks of Brent Geese coming from 
Siberia) and are aware of the threat of coastal erosion, you would realise Aquind proposals are totally objectionable. 
We in Portsmouth don’t want or need your cables. Our city already has dangerously high levels of pollution - the last 
thing we need is for Aquind to dig up and restrict the few routes left to us to travel to and from the island. 
Why is this even being considered? In Portsmouth we all know. Aquind does not have Portsmouth or this country’s 
interests at heart. It’s all about greedy people making money and is totally unacceptable to us. Stop this lunacy now! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Louise Roulston  
(Mrs) 
Sent from my iPhone 




